
 
From  Barrie Hartman <barrie.hartman@colorado.edu> (by way of Chancellor 

G.P. "Bud" Peterson)  

Sent  Wednesday, September 13, 2006 1:27 pm 

To  dsaitta@du.edu  

Cc  Mary Jo White <mary.white@colorado.edu>  

Bcc    

Subject  Re: Ward Churchill 
 

Dear Dr. Saitta: 
 
    Your defense of Ward Churchill is very well done, and I will personally make sure 
that both Phil DiStefano, now our Provost, and Bud Peterson, our newly installed 
Chancellor, see it. We're getting lots of pro and con letters, but not many carrying 
the substance that yours does. Frankly, I doubt seriously if either Phil are Bud will 
reverse the decision, but I think they need to be aware of what scholars like you are 
thinking. 
                         Sincerely, 
                         Barrie Hartman 
                         Spokesperson, CU-Boulder 
 
 
 


